INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/DP/002/2021-22  Dated : 05/04/2021)

Dear Parents,

I hope you all have read the Circular which was sent yesterday (04/04/2021) to inform you that
the condition is getting worse day by day as far as Corona pandemic is concerned and we all
need to strictly follow social distancing and instructions given by Ministry of Health and ROP. But,
today I was shocked to see that many parents had come to school either to pay the fees or to
know about their outstanding fees. As I mentioned to you all, we have to use online mode of
payment to pay school fee and any communication has to happen through email to the class
teacher/principal. The  school contact email id is also been informed
(contactus@indianschoolsalalah.com) but all our efforts went in vain. Today, in spite of giving
direction by the school staff many parents did not follow them and argued with the school staff,
they were also asked to be in the car but they refused. We also mentioned children need not be
brought to the school for any reason including admission, but there were few children with the
parents.

Parents, this is not good in the current situation and we all need to strictly follow the COVID
protocol given by Ministry of Health and ROP. In order to stop coming to school till the situation
improves in Oman, school has decided to take the following measures.

1. All current students will pay their fees in Bank either online or visiting Bank counter and
share the payment details to the school accountant on the email
(accounts@indianschoolsalalah.com).

2. Any enquiry regarding admission/TC/any other matter has to be done through online
request through official email id of the school. To clear any doubt or any clarification, they
can contact Mr. Ismail on 99084622. Nobody will come personally to school for
TC/Admission or any other school work until and unless they have been called at specific
time and this has to be followed strictly.

3. Those parents whose fees are in arrears can call Mr. Harikrishnan 92872795 and
Mr. Mathai at 71572994 to know about their outstanding fees.

4. Parents whose fees are in arrears will be given grace period till 15*" May, 2021
to clear their outstanding as per the schedule/request received by the school
and this payment has to be made online/bank counter and not at the school
counter.

5. We will instruct the class teacher to give login details to all the students to take online
classes.

6. Parents who have taken new admission can visit school between 8.00 am and 12.00 noon
and will get token at the gate and they have to sit in their car till their turn comes. This
has to be followed very strictly.

7. The above instructions need to be followed very strictly, to avoid any penalty/legal actions
from ROP.

Your co-operation in this regard is highly solicited.

/D(\K%EMPATIWKAR

Principal



